
SMOKE-FREE LIVING 

 

 

There’s a growing concern among members that second hand smoke could endanger their health 

and that our Co-op should become a smoke-free building and the Board of Directors is looking at the 

situation. 

After many conversations and meetings with provincial and regional representatives, we soon 

realized that our situation was not unique.  A  rapidly growing number of communities are showing 

great interest in living in a smoke-free environment. 

Many steps (would) will be needed before our Co-op (could) can become smoke-free and the first one 

is to conduct a survey.  This anonymous survey will indicate whether or not, you the members, would 

want your Board of Directors to go ahead and investigate the matter further.  Every member will have 

a chance to bring questions and express their opinions at a later time.  A place away from the building 

would have to be provided for smokers to enjoy their cigarettes etc….We would provide a place, 

away from the building, for the smokers to enjoy their cigarettes etc... 

We understand that the result of this survey will not please everyone, but always remember that in a 

Co-op such as ours, only the members make the final decision.  This is only a survey, not a vote. 

Every  member would will have a chance to vote at a general membership meeting at a later date if 

the need to proceed was determined. 

This survey will ONLY be delivered to units showing interest by filling the box below and returnig this 

page to the “Office” mail box no later than Wednesday evening April/25/2012. 

 

Board of Directors 

 

 
Yes, I would like to have the opportunity to fill this survey. 
 

 
UNIT #  
 

 

 

 


